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Exit Survey Program Offers On-Demand Webcast 
 
We are excited to share a new offering to support the Exit Survey Program. 
Fiscal Year 2021 Quarter 1 & Quarter 2 reports are currently available for 
agencies to review in the Mercer | Sirota Reports tool. Exit survey reports provide 
valuable data and information in support of agency decision making and agency 
actions to support employee retention and the employee experience.  
 
To assist agencies in maximizing the reporting features in the tool, an on-
demand webcast has been developed. This 40 minute webcast includes useful 
tips, resources and information about exit survey reporting.   
 
The on-demand webcast includes information on: 

 Reviewing the reports by survey dimensions 

 How to use built-in filters 

 How to access open comment box responses 

 Comparison between HTML report versus PowerPoint report 
 
Additionally, we are offering two Question & Answer (Q&A) sessions related to 
exit survey reporting for you and your human resources teams. Please be sure to 
review the webcast prior to participating in one of these Q&A sessions.  
 

 To sign up for Q&A session #1 on March 16, 2021 at 11 a.m. 

 To sign up for Q&A session #2 on March 18, 2021 at 2 p.m. 

If you have any questions about the Exit Survey Program, please contact Sumi 
Lanneau.  

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/recording/3796590973580609039
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7342420316087215885
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7015788396823813901
mailto:sumi.lanneau@dhrm.virginia.gov
mailto:sumi.lanneau@dhrm.virginia.gov

